
 

 

Dates for 

the diary…. 

   

Wed 5th July 6pm New to Year 3 parents 

meeting 

At All Saints’ 

Mon 10th July  Transition Day 

Please note change of day 

Children spend time in their new year 

groups/ schools 

All Yr6 children should go directly to 

their new secondary schools. 

Tues 11th July All Day Year 4 Warwick Celebration 

Pageant 

See form for more info 

Thurs 13th 

July 

 Sports Day Please note change of day 

Parents are welcome to join us for 

sports day; as usual, there will be a 

round-robin of activities in the morning, 

a picnic on the field (weather 

permitting) at lunchtime & races will 

take place in the afternoon. A letter 

with further details will follow. 

Fri 14th July  School reports sent out to 

parents 

 

Mon 17th July 2pm Year 6 Leavers Show  

Tues 18th  6pm Year 6 Leavers Show  

Wed 19th July  Reserve Sports Day  

Thurs 20th 

July 

All Day Year 3 to Twycross Zoo Please make your payment and give 

consent at www.eduspot.co.uk 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

As you will be aware, we recently had some visitors from Bo in Sierra Leone. It was wonderful 
to be able to welcome them into school and spend time strengthening the friendships between 
our schools. This time, one of the visitors, Miss Elizabeth Allie, was from our own link school - 
New Gerihun Road Upper. We have had a link with the school since 2011 so it was great to be 
able share experiences and learning directly this year. Their packed visit culminated in the 
celebrations for The Day of the African Child on 16th June.  Year 4 children attended and has a 
wonderful time, as you'll see in photos further on in the newsletter. I'd like to extend a huge 
thank-you to those of our families who were able to host a visitor, it was much appreciated. And 
another huge thank-you to our own Mrs Garrett, who leads the primary links between 15 
schools here, linked with schools in Bo. She, along with the rest of our staff and children in Bo 
club, are committed to this valued link, where we celebrate our similarities and friendships.  
We have lots going on in school over the coming weeks - please read on for dates coming up 
and we hope you can join us for some of the events.   
Kind regards, Mrs Sutherland 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Kind regards, 
Mrs Sandra Sutherland 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Dates for the 

diary…. 

   

Wed 22nd March  Year 3 Swimming starts Please make your first payment at 
www.eduspot.co.uk by 31st March 

Thurs 23rd March  Non- Uniform Day In exchange for a donation to the 
PTA Easter Egg Tombola/ Bingo 

20th -24th March  Big Walk and Wheel Week See letter further on in newsletter for 
more information 

Fri 24th March Doors open 
4.30pm for 
5pm start 

PTA Easter Egg Bingo at 
Emscote Infant School 

Purchase tickets at https://www.pta-
events.co.uk/emscoteandallsaintspt
a/index.cfm?event=event&eventId=6

http://www.eduspot.co.uk/
http://www.eduspot.co.uk/
https://www.pta-events.co.uk/emscoteandallsaintspta/index.cfm?event=event&eventId=60835#.ZAGs8XbP1D8
https://www.pta-events.co.uk/emscoteandallsaintspta/index.cfm?event=event&eventId=60835#.ZAGs8XbP1D8
https://www.pta-events.co.uk/emscoteandallsaintspta/index.cfm?event=event&eventId=60835#.ZAGs8XbP1D8
https://www.pta-events.co.uk/emscoteandallsaintspta/index.cfm?event=event&eventId=60835#.ZAGs8XbP1D8


Thurs 20th 

July 

4.15-5.45pm All Saints’ Leavers Disco £3 to include drink and snack 

Fri 21st July 9.30am Leavers Church Service Parents Welcome 

Mon 24th July All Day Year 6 Trip to Twin Lakes Please make payment and give consent 

by Mon 17th July at www.eduspot.co.uk 

 

Tues 25th July  Last Day of Summer Term  

 
Own Books Scheme – Free Books 

We are delighted to let you know we have signed up to Own Books Scheme, a registered charity that 

provides schools with FREE recycled books for the children to take home and keep. Books are delivered to 

school each term and will be available for children to choose and keep. 

Books are available from the bookcase in the reception area of school, please come and have a look. 

Father’s Day Breakfast 

It was lovely to see so many dads in school for breakfast, you for joining us! 
 

Alive Event at Stoneleigh Park 

We had a lovely time singing and dancing at Stoneleigh Park celebrating Alive 2023 ! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 4 Day of the Africa Child     

Our Y4 children attended this 

celebration at St Joseph’s School in 

Whitnash. They enjoyed African 

storytelling, drumming, singing & 

dancing. They had a great day. 

 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

http://www.eduspot.co.uk/


Private Piano Lessons at All Saints’ from September 

Individual piano lessons available at school - £13 for 30 minute lessons. Please contact Suzanne Osborn for 

details at stepstonemusic@gmail.com 

End of another Marionette Workshop 

Thanks for Zoe for running another successful Marionette Afterschool Club this term. The end results were 

amazing and parents were invited to the end performance! We are hoping this club will run again in the 

new school Year. 

 

 

 

Important Changes to Instrument Lessons at School 

 
From September 2023, Warwickshire Music will be responsible for the booking and invoicing of music 
lessons in school. This means if you wish your child to have/ continue lessons in school, you will need to 
enrol directly with Warwickshire Music. To access Warwickshire Music online portal please click the link; 
https://warwickshiremusic.paritor.com/ to sign up TODAY. We are pleased to work in partnership with 
Warwickshire Music to deliver an exciting offer for your child to learn to play a musical instrument.  
 
You can find more information on Warwickshire Music website here: Playing a musical instrument or 
learning to sing is great fun and helps children to develop self-discipline and confidence. Mastering an 
instrument can enhance educational attainment and creativity and gives children a sense of achievement. 
It also has positive benefits on their health and wellbeing.  
 
Lesson charges are as follows: • Shared lesson: £7.38 per lesson • Individual 20-minute lesson: £14.72 
per lesson • Individual 30-minute lesson: £22.06 per lesson Lessons are charged termly in advance. 
Warwickshire Music will provide 33 lessons in term time through the 
academic year. We are able to offer keyboard, violin and saxophone 
and clarinet lessons from September 2023. 
 
Edmonscote Athletics Finals 
Well done to Louis and Sam who qualified and represented the school 
in the Schools Athletics Finals at Edmonscote.  Louie came an 
impressive 3rd place in his event. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://warwickshiremusic.paritor.com/


 
Prime Energy Drinks 
Please be aware we have been notified by local shops that children are trying to buy Prime Energy Drinks. 
Anyone under the age of 16 are not permitted to buy these drinks, or be bought them by proxy (parents 
buying for underage recipients). Prime Energy contain twice the amount of caffeine than a Red Bull.  
 
Parking Around School 
Once again we ask parents to be conscientious when dropping off and picking up children before and after 
school. Do not block driveways, park on grassed areas or obstruct school access, thank you. 
 
 
The Holiday Activities and Food Programme 
What is HAF and who can access? 
The holiday activities and food (HAF) programme is for school aged children in full time education from 
reception to Year 11 (inclusive), who receive benefits related free school meals. The programme offers 
valuable support to families on lower incomes, giving young people the opportunity to access activities with 
a healthy meal provision over the main school holidays at Christmas, Easter and Summer. 

How do I get my child’s code? 
Codes will now need to be applied for via a brief online form, this is to ensure that they have the correct 
contact details and the preferred method of how the HAF code is sent, alongside agreeing to their terms 
and conditions of the HAF programme. This form only takes a few minutes to complete, with a separate 
form required for each eligible young person. Complete the form here. 
Once they are processed and sent to families, this unique code will last the academic year so there is no 
need for them to be re-issued for each holiday period. The code will be valid for Christmas, Easter and 
Summer so keep it safe. 
Families who are eligible get 16 days of free childcare over the Summer. You will also receive food as part 
of the package.  
Below are details of clubs running over the summer holiday where the HAF voucher can be used  

 
  
 

 

 

   

https://forms.office.com/r/1bGBG4aA7Q


  



 



 


